Rationale for new courses proposed:

The Speech and Hearing Department’s clinical doctorate program (AuD) was approved in 2003.  The 10 new course proposals are courses/projects/practicums that have already been taught temporarily using the 693/893 course numbers.  The AuD curriculum is not changing.  We now wish to add these courses as permanent course numbers.  

